
  idols 1494 #  Expanded Dictionary Study

  idols 1494 # eidolothuton {i-do-loth'-oo-ton}; neuter of a
compound of 1497 and a presumed derivative of 2380; an image-
sacrifice, i.e. part of an idolatrous offering: -- (meat, thing
that is) offered (in sacrifice, sacrificed) to (unto) {idols}.[ql

  in 1494 # eidolothuton {i-do-loth'-oo-ton}; neuter of a
compound of 1497 and a presumed derivative of 2380; an image-
sacrifice, i.e. part of an idolatrous offering: -- (meat, thing
that is) offered ({in} sacrifice, sacrificed) to (unto) idols.[ql

  is 1494 # eidolothuton {i-do-loth'-oo-ton}; neuter of a
compound of 1497 and a presumed derivative of 2380; an image-
sacrifice, i.e. part of an idolatrous offering: -- (meat, thing
that {is}) offered (in sacrifice, sacrificed) to (unto) idols.[ql

  meat 1494 # eidolothuton {i-do-loth'-oo-ton}; neuter of a
compound of 1497 and a presumed derivative of 2380; an image-
sacrifice, i.e. part of an idolatrous offering: -- ({meat},
thing that is) offered (in sacrifice, sacrificed) to (unto)
idols.[ql

  offered 1494 # eidolothuton {i-do-loth'-oo-ton}; neuter of a
compound of 1497 and a presumed derivative of 2380; an image-
sacrifice, i.e. part of an idolatrous offering: -- (meat, thing
that is) {offered} (in sacrifice, sacrificed) to (unto) idols.[ql

  sacrifice 1494 # eidolothuton {i-do-loth'-oo-ton}; neuter of a
compound of 1497 and a presumed derivative of 2380; an image-
sacrifice, i.e. part of an idolatrous offering: -- (meat, thing
that is) offered (in {sacrifice}, sacrificed) to (unto) idols.[ql

  sacrificed 1494 # eidolothuton {i-do-loth'-oo-ton}; neuter of
a compound of 1497 and a presumed derivative of 2380; an image-
sacrifice, i.e. part of an idolatrous offering: -- (meat, thing
that is) offered (in sacrifice, {sacrificed}) to (unto) idols.[ql

  that 1494 # eidolothuton {i-do-loth'-oo-ton}; neuter of a
compound of 1497 and a presumed derivative of 2380; an image-
sacrifice, i.e. part of an idolatrous offering: -- (meat, thing
{that} is) offered (in sacrifice, sacrificed) to (unto) idols.[ql

  thing 1494 # eidolothuton {i-do-loth'-oo-ton}; neuter of a
compound of 1497 and a presumed derivative of 2380; an image-
sacrifice, i.e. part of an idolatrous offering: -- (meat,
{thing} that is) offered (in sacrifice, sacrificed) to (unto)
idols.[ql

  to 1494 # eidolothuton {i-do-loth'-oo-ton}; neuter of a
compound of 1497 and a presumed derivative of 2380; an image-
sacrifice, i.e. part of an idolatrous offering: -- (meat, thing
that is) offered (in sacrifice, sacrificed) {to} (unto) idols.[ql

  unto 1494 # eidolothuton {i-do-loth'-oo-ton}; neuter of a
compound of 1497 and a presumed derivative of 2380; an image-
sacrifice, i.e. part of an idolatrous offering: -- (meat, thing
that is) offered (in sacrifice, sacrificed) to ({unto}) idols.[ql
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